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Date sent: 

From: 

To: 

Subject: 


Thu, 13 Sep 2012 19:12:05 -0400 

Patricia We1boum <patricia@we1boum.com> 

Linda Finucane <lfinucane@newtonma.gov> 

Re: Withdrawal of petition #211-12 


On 9/13/2012 6:42 PM, Linda Finucane wrote: 
> Hello, 
> 
> The Land Use Committee voted this past Tuesday evening to allow you to 
> withdraw your petition without prejudice, which means you can refile 
> another petition at anytime. To close out our file, will you be so kind 
> as to send an email confirming the withdrawal. 
> 
> Thanks so much. 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> Dear Linda, 


Yes, we are confirming we are withdrawing our petition at this time 

without prejudice with the intention ofre-filing later. 


Sincerely, 

Patricia Welboum 
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> 
> Linda Finucane 
> Assistant Clerk of the Board of Aldelmen 
> City of Newton 
> 1000 Commonwealth Avenue 
> Newton, MA 02459 
> 617-796-1218 
> Please be advised when responding that the Secretary of the 
> Commonwealth has detem1ined that email may be considered a public 
> record. 
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